
As most of us has experienced over the last decade, Portland has become a beautiful destination people now call home. This has 
resulted in far more traffic on main road, freeways and even side streets. I don’t ever remember 84 W bound full on bumper to 
bumper for miles. 

This bumper to bumper traffic is exactly what this bill needs to be pass for. For the safety of my self, snd all the other riders in 
Oregon. Please help keep us safe by passing this bill because we have to deal with distracted drivers on a daily basis, we are nearly 
numb to it and have heightened senses to it. We are always anticipating some individual glancing down at their phone to check a 
text or change a song, but we don’t have eyes on the back of our head.  

Lane sharing will allow us to remove one of the many possibilities of it being our last.

Thank you. 


